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May 13, 2022

Albany County Dept. for Children and Families
112 State Street Room 930
Albany, NY 12207

Re: MDT/CAC (State Funded) — Procurement #175 - Continuation of Funding Letter

Dear Daniel Lynch:

The New York State Office of Children and Family Services (OCFS) is pleased to inform
you of its intent to continue funding for the below referenced multi-year contract. The
annual award amount for each period is subject to the availability of annual funding,
contract performance, approval by the NYS Department of Budget (DOB) and approval
by the NYS Office of State Comptroller (OSC). Please be advised that your agency must
continue to adhere by all contract requirements in your Multi-Year Contract. Please note
that the period award amount is only for the said contract period and can’t be used in
other budget periods within your multi-year contract.

Contract Number: - C029319
Contract Term: 2/1/21-9/30/25
Total Contract Value: $526,226.00
Contract Period: 10/1/22-9/30/23
Contract Period Amount: $ 140,399.00

Please be advised, $48,909.76 of the above award amount will be required to be allocated
toward resolving the outstanding program improvement plan, site PIP issue. The above
portion of the allocation is a reflection of the three-year average of unused/returned funds.
If the program improvement plan is able to be resolved prior to the end of the contract
year, funding can be reallocated to an existing budget line upon the MDTs ability to
demonstrate compliance with all OCFS MDT/CAC program standards.



